
Meeting minutes for Thursday, October 10, 2013 at 7 PM 

Richard Riley stated that Bob Day had resigned as commissioner of the Mid-Wach 

league and would no longer be on the District Track & Field Committee.  Richard Riley and 

Gerry Frew would be responsible for the Relay Meets on May 3, 2014. Girls meet would be at 

Nashoba and the boys meet would at St John’s.  Signup sheets would be going around. 

Hoorray to Charlie Butterfield for receiving the Hoorhay Rodriquez Athletic Director’s 

Service Award which will be presented at the Athletic Directors Conference in March. 

 

Financial Report given by Pete Zona: 

FY14-Beginning balance  $10,631.01               FY13- Beginning balance    $ 8,700.50 

                            Deposits  $ 3,003.00                                             Deposits $ 17,175.00        

                     Withdrawals  $ 2,705.17                                     Withdrawals  $ 15,244.49 

                Ending balance $ 10,928.84                                Ending balance $ 10.631.01 

 

District and State Cross Country course at Gardiner has been changed. New course will 

be longer that the old 2.9 mile course. 

 

Chris Woods reviewed several officiating points. 

1) Always review rules for events you are officiating before the competition. 

2) Rule changes passed out. Rules emphasized: 1. Electronics use 2.Visible undergarments 

3. Pole vault padding to minimize risk of injury. 

 

Next meeting items to review: 1. Relays and handoffs  2. Starters duties and getting more 

proficient starters. 

 

MIAA rule changes and online format. See CMTFOA Site. 

 

 

Nick DiPilato motion to adjourn, Bob Cali second at 8:10pm. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Wilbur 
 

Susan Wilbur, Secretary 

 

 

 


